


INVITATION TO A PARENT/CARER WORKSHOP

Dear parents and carers

Annemarie Garay, Clinical Nurse Specialist Bladder and Bowel Service, is running l
training at primary on Thursday 26th of January at 2pm in the hall.

All parents and carers are welcome, regardless of where your son or daughter is in
their toileting journey.

Please let your class teacher know if you would like to attend.

Best Wishes

Topaze



RED CLASS

Red class have been getting creative this week,

completing pieces of artwork to display in Mabel

Prichard's Art Gallery. We've been making the most

out of Children in Need's spotty theme, with learners

choosing different materials and objects to use. Who

needs a paintbrush when there are paper plates,

bubble wrap, and sponges to paint with?!

On Wednesday some of us took our first trip out in

the local community when we went on a walk to the

park. We practised walking safely along the street,

learnt how to look for traffic when crossing roads, and had LOTS of fun playing in the

playground. We're really looking forward to our next trip!



GOLD CLASS
This week, Gold Class have been learning to find

cheaper options to use for cooking. We have spent

some time exploring the Tesco website and practised

spotting ingredients that are expensive, and those

that cost less. Stas and Jamal put this into practice

when they went to Tesco on Wednesday to buy the

ingredients to make toasted wraps.

We have also begun taking on greater responsibility

for the school hamster, Gwen. Well done and thank

you to Nana for cleaning out the hamster home this

week.


